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What a great turnout for our February Meeting at Famous Daves. 

Gary Garner has documented the meeting very well in his meeting notes. Be 

sure and read them for important information about future events. We voted 

to welcome the electric Dodges, and they will be able to enter class 29 Special 

Interest. I want to focus my Exhaust Notes on two items for the month of 

March. 

First Steve Yeldell and I talked with the management of GoodGuys Nashville 

2025. We were able to get clarity about some of the changes that we as a club 

will implement. I am encouraged by the changes they have suggested. Steve 

will be putting together the sign-up sheets online. He will be sending them out 

to the members in a separate e-mail that will be sent to each member’s 

address. Be looking for it and please sign up as soon as you can so we know 

where we stand on staffing. Remember we will be paid $2400 for working the 

show. This will go a long way to making up some of our losses from the 

Hurricane show. 

Next, our last few meetings have been at Famous Daves, and we love them 

hosting our club meetings. On Sunday March 23 rd we will have our meeting at 

our dealership sponsor’s showroom Freeland CDJR, 5800 Crossings Blvd, 

Antioch, TN 37013. We will meet and greet each other at 1:00pm with the 

meeting 

Exhaust Notes: 



Volume 36 Number 3 2025 

 

 

                      MARCH NEWS BRIEF 
                     musiccitymoparclub.com 

 
 

beginning at 2:00pm. Registration is open for our V.I.M. cars that will be 

parked inside the Made in Tennessee building. Space is limited so get the word 

out to those who want to take advantage of this great package deal. Covered 

parking in Mopar Alley is available for $50 per car and regular registration will 

be $30 per car. Flyers with registration forms will be available at the meeting. 

There are a lot of activities in March that our members will be attending. Be a 

part of the fun and see you the 23rd. 

Mopar Mike                                                    

                                                         Gary’s/Meeting notes 

The February meeting of the Music City Mopar Club was held Feb. 23rd at the 

Famous Dave's BBQ location in Smyrna. Once again, both the service and the 

food were excellent. 

    The first order of business was the approval of the January meeting minutes. 

Since there were no by-laws issues, they were approved unchanged for this 

year. The club's end of year charitable spending for 2026 was approved by the 

members. Our giving includes $1000 for Wilson County Shop with a Cop, $500 

to the Big Easy Mopar Club, and $500 to the Toys for Tots. 

    The theme for our Sept. 26 & 27th show continues to be Old School...New 

School...Mopar Cool!  Holiday Inn Express is the show host hotel again this 

year. 

    Chet Biggers is working with Constant Contact and has signed the club up as 

a way of offering email marketing and online advertising for the club in 

addition to future email services and posting meeting notes on the site. Chet 

will let us know when it is up and running.  

    Jake Istvanditsch reported that we currently have 125 members. Wayne Hall 

reported that Freeland CDJR has paid for their annual sponsorship of the club. 

We continue to be in sound financial condition with all of our bills for the year 

being current. We are always on the lookout for additional sponsors for both 

the club and the show. 
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     Spring is just about here and that means that show and cruise-in season is 

upon us. Some of the upcoming events include the New Orleans Mopar show 

March 28-29,  Mopars at the Battleship April 25-25,  

the Good Guys show is May 16-18 at the Superspeedway, the Granville AACA 

show is May 24, and Mopars by the Lake in Cullman, Alabama is June 14. For 

information on these and other shows, please check our website and Facebook 

pages.  

    Steve Yeldell is working with the Good Guys to co-ordinate our working the 

gate and parking. There will be an online signup sheet available so that you can 

choose a shift to work. You can get your car into the show, and you will have a 

great time meeting new people and seeing a bunch of great cars. We need 

everyone to work a shift to make this come off as smooth as possible. 

    The last topic of discussion was what do we do if someone wants to enter an 

electric Mopar in our show. Since we do not have a specific category for these 

types of cars, we decided to enter them in class 29 which is special interest.  

    The March 23rd meeting will be held at Freeland CDJR. Meet and greet will 

be at 1:00 PM with the meeting starting at 2:00.  

    It is time to get those Mopars out and hit the shows and cruise-ins and 

spread the word about our show. Please pick up some show flyers at the next 

meeting. We will see you on the 23rd. Stay safe and healthy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Volume 36 Number 3 2025 

 

 

                      MARCH NEWS BRIEF 
                     musiccitymoparclub.com 

 
 

                                                                 Meeting pictures  

 

 

Meeting time 

Before meeting time 

Hats for sale  
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For Sale: 1973 Roadrunner, original 318 motor, now a 360, bored 60 

over w/9:1 compression pistons and a mild cam. New Edelbrock 

Avs carburetor, new master cylinder, new brakes, all around, 

new brake lines in back. Front end mostly rebuilt and aligned, 

new tires, has a rear main seal leak but I have all the parts. 

Custom paint was done in 17, asking 30k, reasonable offers will 

be considerd.  Call Charles Allen 919-390-4791 
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For sale: Contact Info: Darrell Oswald: Text to 716-713-6724 or Email to darl340@ gmail.com 

1967-1976 A-Body small block K-frame with disc brake spindles $550.00 OBO. 

 

 

1985 Ramcharger Gas Tank with heat shield, 

straps and filler neck. $150.00 OBO. 

 

For Sale: Contact Info: Darrell Oswald: Text to 

716-713-6724 or Email to darl340@ 

gmail.com 

1988 Dodge Dakota Gas Tank.  $40.00 OBO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Front Bumper for a 1979 Dodge Pickup Truck.  Straight with minor scratches. $75.00 OBO 
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1985 Ramcharger Trailer 

Hitch.  $40.00 OBO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1973-1976 Dodge Dart 

Hood.  $125.00 OBO. 
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